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SIED hosted “Speak Up!” during lunchtime on

Tuesdays throughout the spring and fall semester at

the International Community Lounge on Kyotanabe

campus. “Speak Up!” is a Kyotanabe SIED’s regular

event where students enjoy talking while having

lunch.

In the spring semester, SIED presented different

topics every week, and participants talked about it.

International students from all over the world and local

students socialized in Japanese and English.

On December, we held “Let’s Design New Year’s

Card!” and Christmas Party as special version of

“Speak Up!”. Some international students returning to

their home country this spring said that these events

became wonderful memories.

We hope “Speak Up!” allow all participants to make

new friends or expand their perspectives. Why don’t

you meet students from all over the world at the

international Community Lounge? SIED will host many interesting intercultural events in the next semester. We

are waiting for you to join us!
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